
 

 

 

 

April 6, 2020: The Saskatchewan Public Safety Agency is encouraging people to download 

the SaskAlert App so they can receive critical COVID-19 information in a timely 

manner. The app also allows people to choose how and when to hear the emergency 

alerts.  They note "The more people that have the app, the more efficient we can be 

with targeting people in a specific area, including your jurisdiction, that might require 

emergency information." 

March 29, 2020:  Joint Message from Shields & Thode Council 

March 25, 2020:  Aden’s Park playground structures and work stations are closed until further notice as 

mandated by the Provincial Government.  This action was necessary because the 

shared surfaces people touch, especially playground equipment should not be used 

right now for the health and safety of our children and families.   

The Community Centre and public washrooms will remain closed until further notice.  

When COVID-19 restrictions regarding distancing and gathering limits are relaxed, the 

Village will review all closures of our public facilities. 

March 24, 2020: The Village Office is closed to public access until further notice. Utility payments can be 

made by mail, drop off box or by electronic transfer.  If dropping off, please call the 

office first. Do not put cash in the mail box. 

March 24, 2020: Provincial COVID-19 info as of March 20, 2020 - All travellers returning from 

international destinations including the United States – are subject to a mandatory self-

isolation order of 14 days.  

Check out the Saskatchewan Healthy Authority website for relevant articles and information such as coping 

while in self-isolation. 

March 18, 2020:  The Government of Saskatchewan declared a provincial State of Emergency. 

March 16, 2020: Government of Saskatchewan website provides COVID-19 Self Assessment Tool that 

you can go through to determine if you should be tested.  

March 14, 2020: EMO shares information about prevention, symptoms, risks, self-quarantine and where 

to obtain further information on the COVID-19 pandemic declared by the World Health 

Organization.  

We wish to keep you up to date on the rapidly changing coronavirus COVID-19 event and precautions and 

closures within our Village.  Please use the Provincial and Federal Government websites to obtain up to date, 

reliable and factual information about COVID-19 requirements in Saskatchewan and Canada.  

SASKATCHEWAN 

http://emergencyalert.saskatchewan.ca/
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus/resources/coping-in-self-isolation?fbclid=IwAR36Aintg3-FJQmURzPS70HqNiAUBbfvj80QR26thdbBhptr9Vo1G-sD2Pk
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus/covid-19-self-assessment
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/coronavirus-disease-covid-19.html

